
Approved: 03/04/11

LD 57 LR 17(02)

FY 2011-12 FY 2012-13
Projections 
FY 2013-14

Projections 
FY 2014-15

Appropriations/Allocations
Federal Expenditures Fund $60,000 $0 $0 $0

Fiscal Detail and Notes

Resolve, To Update the Study Regarding the Feasibility of Establishing a Single-payor Health Care 
System

125th MAINE LEGISLATURE

This bill allocates federal grant funds received by the Governor's Office of Health Policy and Finance that must be 
subgranted to the Legislature to contract for a qualified consultant to update the December 2002 feasibility study of a 
single-payer health plan model.  This allocation assumes that the office agrees to subgrant a portion of their grant 
award and that the study can be structured to meet the qualifying purposes of the federal grant.  If not, no funding will 
be available to update the study.

Fiscal Note for Bill as Amended by Committee Amendment "   "
Committee: Insurance and Financial Services

Fiscal Note Required: Yes
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